Northern Maine Community College

Presque Isle, Maine

Guidelines for
Snowmobile Use on Campus

While Northern Maine Community College encourages students to enjoy the great
snowmobiling trails throughout Aroostook County, in order to ensure safety and to
avoid disturbing students or our neighbors, the college has implemented the
following guidelines:

Campus residents must register their snowmobiles by completing the
snowmobile/ATV vehicle registration form with at the College Business Office.

Snow sledders must abide by the campus speed limit of 15 mph. Reckless
speed or conduct will lead to having your snowmobile operation privileges
being revoked and your snowmobile being banned from campus.

Snowmobile operation must remain on established trails only. Go directly
on/off campus. The field between Andrews Hall and Edgemont Drive is NOT a
permitted area of operation other than to go directly on/off campus.

Snowmobiles must be parked on the outdoor basketball court or at the north end
of campus near the parking lots. Snowmobile trailers need to be stored in the
maintenance area to avoid problems during snow removal.

Snow sledders that create a disturbance, are excessively loud, or are reckless
will be banned from campus operation.

Due to safety concerns, snowmobiles are NOT permitted on campus roadways
or walkways.

All campus snowmobiles need to be registered in the residential life office.

Thank you for snowmobiling in a safe manner that does not disturb other students
on campus.
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